May 24, 2017

Hello Denyse:

My name is Gene Seaman and | am the co-chair of the Moncton Ride for Dad. This is a Prostate Cancer
Fund Raising Ride that we have done for 10 years now. Our date this year is June 25th with kick stands
up and on the road at 2:00 PM. We are using the Atlanticade grounds as our starting point this year on
Assumption Blvd. Then at the intersection with Vaughn Harvey a left turn takes us across the bridge to
Riverview. A right turn then takes us onto Coverdale Road thru Riverview until we turn right onto the
causeway to traffic circle. We exit the circle onto Salisbury Road stopping at Toys for Big Boys to break
the large group into smaller groups with a timed gap in between these guided groups for road safety. |
have attempted to do a map of route
https://www.google.ca/maps/dir/3390+Assomption+Blvd,+Moncton,+NB+E1C+1A8/46.0626316,-
64.8449744/@46.0723332,-
64.8312433,14z/am=t/data=!3m1!4b1!14m14!4m13!1m10!1m1!1s0x4ca0b915a2f7d64b:0xecdf0184867
22f7712m2!1d-64.782472412d46.0820375!3m4!1m2!1d-
64.7928355!2d46.0687066!350x4ca0b90b1a53c63f:0x29a14767a2f345d!11m0!3e0

In the past Riverview has assisted us with a fire truck blocking traffic at the intersection of Coverdale and
Vaughn Harvey for safety reasons.

Any questions or clarifications please contact me at 902 694 4543 voice or text or 902 447 3276 home
number or this email address.

Sincerely

Gene Seaman



